GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
RAILWAY BOARD

NO. 2018/Tele/6(4)/1 Dated: 16.01.2020
TELECOM CIRCULAR No. 01/2020

The General Manager, All Indian Railways & PUs, NF(Con), CORE
The DG/RDSO/Lucknow, DG/NAIR/Vadodara

Sub: Provision of CCTV at Railway Offices
Ref: Railway Board’s letter No.2019/E&R/8(1)/13 dated 15.10.2019.

Hon’ble MR in the meeting with all GMs & DRMs on 01.10.2019 has given
direction to provide CCTV at Railway offices for Security Surveillance and same has been
issued vide reference above. For smooth roll out of the initiative of providing the CCTV
system at Railway Offices for Security Surveillance and monitoring cleanliness & other
activities, Board (CRB & MST) have approved the following:

1. Provide CCTV system at offices of all Zonal, PU, Divisional and Workshop HQs
in Phase-I, where CCTV system is not available.

2. Provide CCTV at other offices as per the requirements and as decided by
GMs/DRMs.

3. Zonal Railways and PUs may sanction the necessary work(s).

4. Since present CCTV cameras are IP based so networking infrastructure of
RailNet available in the offices may be used to the extent possible to optimize the
cost.

5. The type of system to be provided in offices & its specifications may be decided
by the Zonal Railways (PCSTEs in HQ/DRMs in division/concerned PHoD in
PUs).

6. Option of Procurement through GeM may be explored.
7. The work of Phase-I should be complete by 31.09.2020.

Kindly acknowledge the receipt and ensure compliance.
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(Umesh Balonda)

Executive Director(Tele Dev)
E-mail: edtd@rb.railnet.gov.in
Phone: 23383138/FAX 011-23304198

Copy to:
1. PCSTEs, All Zonal Railways.
2. PCSCs, All Zonal Railways.



